
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     

JANUARY 23, 2025       

 

 

LAWCO New Iberia/Loreauville – Critical Water Conservation Request 

 

 

Louisiana Water Company (LAWCO) in New Iberia, Louisiana is urging customers in our 

City of New Iberia, Village of Loreauville and Iberia Parish service areas to conserve water as 

much as possible during this freeze event. We are at critical point of the event and are asking 

customers to only use water if absolutely necessary for the next 48 hours until LAWCO can 

return to normal operations and the system has recovered. Please stop dripping faucets and 

refrain from high water activities such as washing dishes and clothes until Friday or Saturday. 

 

If you see any leaks, we ask that you call the customer service office to report them immediately. 

 

For more information, call your customer service office at (337) 365-0002 or visit our website at 

louisianawater.com 
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